
 

 

Date: 04th October, 2024 
 
To, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001 
 
Script Code :  540148 

 
Subject :  Non-Applicability of Quarterly Compliance Report on 

Corporate Governance for quarter ending 30th September, 
2024. 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 15 of Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, please take note that 
our company is listed on SME Platform and thus the aforementioned provisions are not 
applicable to the Company. Thus, it is not required to submit the Quarterly Compliance 
Report on Corporate Governance for the quarter ending September 30, 2024. 
 
However, Company adheres to the best of the corporate governance policies as may be 
possible. 
 
You are requested to kindly take this information on your record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Bindal Exports Limited 
 
 
________________________________ 
Pratibha Bhutra 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
M No.: A54754 
 
Place: Surat 
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